
ASN Sr. Sec. School 
Mayur Vihar-I, Delhi 

Dear Parent            14/08/2018 

Every year we celebrate 15th August, commemorating the day when India became an independent 
nation, a day to pay homage to our national heroes and soldiers who laid their lives for our motherland. 
To make our learners cherish this hard-earned freedom and kindle nationalistic fervour in them, we 
request you to be part of national festivity with your ward by watching the Independence Day 
program held at Red Fort. In addition, you may try wearing tri-coloured khadi clothes, watch patriotic 
movies, hoist the tri-colour,participate in community functions, get in your chef mode and prepare tri-
coloured dishes, read patriotic books, narrate historic stories etc. 

Kite flying though, a popular sport on Independence Day enjoyed by one and all, has its own 
challenges. It sometimes leads to accidents causing harm and injury to humans, animals and birds. It 
may become lethal because of metal coated string used in flying kites. We request you to discourage 
the children from kite flying by sensitizing them about its hazards. An advisory on the same has 
also been issued by the Directorate of Education, Govt. of NCT of Delhi. 

We look forward to your cooperation in the interest of the student community. 

Happy 72nd Independence Day! 

 

 

Sonia Luthra 
Principal 
 


